Date 29th-May 2015

“We are delighted with the work carried out by Donegan Acoustics, as your work in installing sound attenuation
panels in our staff canteen has provided us with a comfortable acoustic environment in which to take our breaks
once again. Prior to the installation of your abCOR acoustic panels, many staff had discontinued using the
canteen for tea / lunch breaks and there was a noticeable decrease in camaraderie and morale in the offices.
Without the panels, the reverberation of sound in this room was so significant that it was next to impossible to
comprehend conversation across a table. In actual fact the sound quality in the room was nauseating. There
\ was a sense of apprehension and disbelief amongst some staff that anything could be done to improve the
. situation but thankfully we are delighted to report that all staff are very happy with the impact of your work and
are enjoying the benefit of proper rest breaks once again.”

™
Eamonn Guilfoyle, Assistant Principal, abco !2
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